
 

FOR CLASSES – X & XII  

 Circular No. SGS/178/23-24 

Date :- 30-01-2024 

“An involved parent is an asset to a child’s education” 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

To discuss the academic performance of First & Second Confidence Exam, School is 

organising a special PARENTS - TEACHERS MEETING for classes X & XII on 3rd  

February, 2024 i.e Saturday from 9.30 a.m to 1.30 p.m.  

You are requested to attend the PTM positively for an effective dialogue regarding 

academic progress of your ward.  

This meeting will definitely help us to discuss future strategy for board class students. 

 

Best Regards 
 

 

(P R I N C I P A L) 

 


